hello FEBRUARY!

DATES TO REMEMBER

Monday, Feb. 14th - Friendship Day Celebration

Monday, Feb. 21 - CLOSED / Presidents Day

Monday, Feb. 28th – Last day of Feb., Tuition due Tuesday March 1st

FRIENDLY REMINDERS

- Notify us via Brightwheel if your student will be arriving later than 9:30AM or will be absent
- For any absences, please clarify if it's due to illness
- Your child's water bottle must be labeled with their name
- We encourage you to check you student in/out using your phone to minimize touching the tablet
- To avoid additional fees, please arrive as close to assigned pick up time.

TAX SEASON

If you would like a summary of your child's tuition summary for tax purposes, you may retain a copy directly from Brightwheel. To do so, log onto your Brightwheel account using a computer (MyBrightwheel.com) then follow step-by-step directions provided in the following link (video). https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kuffZthie_Y&t=8s

ACADEMICS

- Math: counting by 5's to 100, number recognition
- Language: continued "-at" word family
- Geography: Asia
- Botany: Watering Indoor Plants
- Zoology: Life Cycle of a Chicken
- Practical Life: Treating other with Kindness

FRIENDSHIP CELEBRATION

- We will be reviewing how to treat others and showing appreciation for one another all month.
- Students are welcome to bring in cards, treats, and goodie bags. There is a total of 40 students. No homemade baked goods. All items must be store bought/sealed.
- If your student isn't scheduled to attend on Monday's, you can ask to see if there is space for a day drop-in for an additional fee (\$30, 9-12PM only)

UPDATING FILES

Please notify us of any significant changes that may have occurred since completing your child's Registration packet. This includes any changes in:

- Address/es
- Court Orders (i.e. Custody/Guardianship)
- Phone numbers
- Emails
- Authorized Persons of Pick Up for your child
- Immunizations for your child

Or any other signific change

COVID

- Masks are required for everyone entering the facility
- If your student develops illness related symptoms, getting them tested for COVID is highly recommended
- If your student tested positive for COVID, please notify us immediately
- All students must be completely symptom free of any illness prior to returning to school

